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All Saints Primary School  
Weekly Parent Email  

W/E 2
nd

 June 2017 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

We very much hope that you have enjoyed a wonderful half term break and are now ready to embark on an exciting and activity 
packed half term back at school. Here are some of the events that you have to look forward to: 
 

 Daily Swimming 

 Year 4 Trip to Leeson House 09/06/17 

 Year 2 Trip to Ryewater 20/06/17 

 Tesco Farm to Fork Visit 

 Sports Day 21/06/17 

 Cluster Schools Abba Spectacular – Sapphire Class 28/06/17 

 All Saints Got Talent 30/06/17 

 Bugsy Malone Production 05/07/17 & 06/07/17 

 Summer Fair 07/07/17 

 Year 6 Residential to Barton Hall, Devon 10-14/07/17 

 All Saints Swimming Gala 18/07/17 

 Year 6 Leavers’ Celebration 21/07/17 
 
Letters home this week include: 

 What’s on this week w/c 5
th

 June 2017 

 Launch of School App 

 Summer Term II Afterschool & Breakfast Club Booking Forms  

 Tesco Farm to Fork Visits 
 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION… 

New School App… We strongly encourage you to download the All Saints School App to your Smart phones and devices. The 
App will automatically remind you of all school events and the school calendar will embed in your phone calendar too. You will 
also be automatically promoted with up-to-date news and information. It also provides you with easy links to our School 
Uniform shop, Hot School Meal & School Milk ordering websites as well as our on-line payment site. We very much hope that 
you take full advantage of this new technology 

The warmer weather…. Please ensure that your child has a plain dark coloured peaked hat in school for those sunny days. 
Official school baseball caps are available from the school uniform school and can be ordered on line via the link in our school 
app or the school website. It is also vitally important that sun protection cream is applied to your children each morning before 
school. We really appreciate your help in this matter 

Daily Swimming… We are very excited about the launch of this summer term’s swimming programme. The children’s lessons 
start tomorrow and they will need to bring the following into school everyday: 

 Swimming Costume or swimming trunks 

 Swimming Towel 

 Flip Flops 

 Swimming Hats 

 A drawstring bag to contain all of the above. 
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Sports Kit… Once again we need to ask you to adhere to our school uniform policy regarding sports kit. Only dark coloured 
shorts, hoodies and leggings (without large branding) and plain white or blue t-shirts. Many thanks for your support. 

Thank Yous… We would like to extend a very big thank you to Andy Cole proprietor of GRASS ROOTS garden centre in 
Henstridge who has recently donated 8 bags of compost and various vegetable plants to the school. Brilliant news for Miss Scott, 
the Eco Committee and KS1 gardeners. Also, sincere thanks to Mr Stobie, a School Governor, whose support and expertise has 
really helped get our school gardening underway.  

We look forward to seeing you tomorrow. 

Kind regards 
 
 
All Saints 


